Family Advisory Board San José State University family-advisory-board@sjsu.edu
New Student and Family Programs One Washington Square
Division of Student Affairs San José, CA 95192-0276

November 9, 2020
Fall Surveys by the SJSU Family Advisory Board

Dear Spartan Families

Thank you for participating in the FAB Fall 2020 Remote Learning & Health and
Safety Surveys.

Wereceived over 1,000 responses and we are grateful to all our respondents for their
feedback. The information you have shared is invaluable to FAB and will help us be
better informed advocates for our students’ wellness and success at SJSU.

We look forward to sharing more updates with you early next year.

Go Spartans!

Sincerely,

SJSU Family Advisory Board &
New Student and Family Programs

SILICON VALLEY  sjsu.edu/newspartans



